

09/06/2024

Mrs. Morales,

I am requesting the \$180,000 donation from the United South Band Booster Club to the United South High School Band be presented for approval at the September Board Meeting. Let me know if there is any further information that I need to provide.

Sincerely,

Gerardo S. Rodriguez Director of Fine Arts United Independent School District 956-473-7124 gsrodriguez@uisd.net

Fine Arts Department



August 1, 2024 United ISD School Board

On August 1st, 2024 a check in the amount of \$5113.00 was donated from Johnson High School Basketball Booster Club towards LBJ Girls Basketball student activity fund for practice gear and official game uniforms to be used in 2024-2025 season.

Becky M Lara

Treasurer, Johnson High School Basketball Booster Club



09/12/2024

Mrs. Morales,

I am requesting a donation of \$1,000 from Mr. Jorge Alcazar to the United South High School Band be considered for approval at the September Board Meeting. Let me know if there is any further information that I need to provide.

Sincerely,

Gerardo S. Rodriguez Director of Fine Arts United Independent School District 956-473-7124 gsrodriguez@uisd.net

## **Fine Arts Department**